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Barnes County CMV Crash 
 
What: Property Crash   

Where: Interstate 94 MM 272, 12 Miles East of Jamestown 

When: 11-15-2022 4:30 PM 

Road Conditions: Ice covered with blowing snow 

Weather Conditions: Cloudy/Snowing   

Crash Involvement: 1 vehicle 

Type of Crash: Ran off Roadway 

Agencies Involved: NDHP, Barnes County SO, Valley City Ambulance, Sanborn Fire and 

Rescue 

Vehicle No. 1:  2022 Freight liner semi 
Driver No. 1:  Habib Mohamud, 36; Minneapolis, MN, possible injury  
Restraints:              Seatbelt  
Charges:               Care Required 

 
NARRATIVE: The driver of the Freightliner was eastbound on Interstate 94. The driver lost 
control of his semi and began traveling from shoulder to shoulder. At the overhead of the 
interchange at exit 272, the driver traveled south through the guard rail and continued east. 
The Freightliner scraped down the support pillars on the driver side and the trailer got hung 
up on the supports.  The driver walked away from the crash and was transported to Mercy 
hospital by ambulance where he was treated and released for minor bruising.  
 
The crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact:  
Sgt. Ben Kennelly 701-328-2447                                                                                                                                                  
bkennell@nd.gov  
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